
Dear All, 
 

Due to the changes that were announced at the weekend we are now going to be 

holding all the parent evenings in a virtual form.  The platform that we will be 

using is Google Meet. 
 

The appointments will be made directly with class teachers.   
 

Please could you email directly to your child's teacher stating your 

preferred day and if you would require an appointment between 3.30pm - 

5pm or between 5pm - 6pm. 
 

Class 1 

Contact - c1teacher@grindlfordprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Available days Wednesday 11th November or Thursday 12th November 

 

Class 2 

Contact - missmoore@grindlefordprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Available days Monday 9th November, Tuesday 10th November, Wednesday 11th 

November or Thursday 12th November   
 

Class  

Contact - mrpetts@grindlefordprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Available days Monday 9th November, Tuesday 10th November, Wednesday 11th 

November or Thursday 12th November   
 

The teachers will confirm appointment times and send you a link for the 

meeting. 
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